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Harrysmuir Primary School

Willowbank

Ladywell

 LIVINGSTON

EH54 6HW

01506 434501

7th February  2017
Dear Parent/Carer
Farewell to Mrs McCluskey
After many years working at Harrysmuir Primary Mrs McCluskey will be retiring on Thursday of this week.  Over the years she has taught many classes in the school and has seen many changes. I’d like to say a personal thank you for all her hard work and commitment to making a difference in the lives of the children.  We would like to wish her all the very best and hope that she enjoys her retirement.

Ipayimpact

Thank you to all the parents/guardians who are paying and ordering lunches online.  If you are having trouble getting online please contact the School Office.  
If you are having trouble accessing the system for payments, we are happy to take lunch payments – if your child is having lunch over a week or longer can I please ask that a larger amount is credited into your childs account, rather than £2.00 on a daily basis.
Parents Evening

The parents Evenings will be on Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th March.  We will be rolling out an online system, letters will go out at the end of February along with an easy step by step guide. Bookings will go live on Wednesday 1st March, the booking system will be open for 3 weeks and close on Friday 24th March.
 School times
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A reminder that School times are 9.00am – 3.20pm Monday to Thursday and 9.00am – 12.15pm on Fridays.  Please ensure that your child is in the playground by 8.55am to join his/her class in the lines.  

Sainsbury’s Active Kids
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We are now collecting the Sainsbury’s Active Vouchers, there is a box for vouchers in the front office.

Snow Clearance

When there has been a fall of snow there will only be one path cleared within the school grounds. 

February Mid Term Holiday

The School will be closed on Friday 10th February for the Mid Term Holiday, all pupils resume on Wednesday 15th February.

Easter Holidays

The Easter Holidays this year are as follows:

School closed on Monday 3rd April and all children resume back to school on Tuesday 18th April.
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Breakfast Club runs Monday to Friday from 8.00am and 8.40am.  All pupils will be supervised until the bell goes at 9.00am
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School Twitter 

We now have a school Twitter account - @HarrysmuirPS
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The QR Code is
School Blog
All School activities are regularly updated on our School Blog www.westlothian.org.uk/Harrysmuir-PS Alternatively, use a smartphone to access directly from here by scanning the QR code
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Telephone 0844 415 8440 *
Fax 0844 415 8441*
Your Active Kids Account Number SAK1329504 Sainsburys.co.uk/ActiveKids

Dear Mr Karen White
Active Kids is back, and this year there are even more great reasons to get involved.

As you know, maintaining the balance of being active and eating well is vital for kids to lead healthier lifestyles. That's why
this year we've included more cooking equipment in our catalogue to help inspire and equip kids for a healthier life. Plus, to
help you teach pupils how to cook and apply the principles of healthy eating, we have also included our Department for
Education endorsed Cooking and Nutrition Toolkits within your pack.

Active Kids vouchers are available to collect from all Sainsbury's stores, petrol stations and when ordering groceries online,
between Wednesday 29 January and Tuesday 20 May 2014.* To ensure everyone knows you're collecting Active Kids
vouchers we've sent you the following support materials to help you raise awareness:

e External banner - put this in a prominent place outside

*  Voucher collection box - make sure everyone can easily donate their vouchers

* Posters - display on boards or in windows where you can turn them around to refresh them

®  NEW this year is a wishlist poster - visit Sainsburys.co.uk/ActivekKids, to create your wishlist, print it out and attach

.1t to the poster. Display it near your collection box so everyone knows what your voucher target is and what you are
collecting them for

If you create your wishlist online by Friday 28 February you could be one of 32 organisations to win your wishlist.** Plus,
get members of your local community to nominate your school online for another chance to win- visit
Sainsburys.co.uk/ActiveKids for more details.

We're proud that since 2005 we've donated over £136 million worth of equipment and experiences.” And we are thrilled to
have the continued support of our Active Kids Ambassadors David Beckham and Ellie Simmonds, helping us encourage more
young people to lead healthier more active lifestyles - regardless of their age or ability,

Our ubdated terms and conditions and privacy policy can be found at Sainsburys.co.uk/ActiveKids, more information can also
be obtained by calling the Active Kids team on 0844 415 8440.t1

Yours sincerely,
/¢ L

Lindsay Burks
Active Kids Manager

* One voucher per every £10 spent in Sainsbury’s Supermarkets, £5 in Sainsbury’s Locals. Exclusions apply.

**Up to the value of 15,000 Active Kids vouchers. Organisations who complete Active Kids wishlists by Friday 28 February 2014 will be
entered into the free prize draw. There will be 32 winners, one per Active Kids region. See page 126 in the catalogue for full terms and
MIX onditions.

Paper from Total based on redemptions received up to 9 August 2013.
FSC responsible sources

waiscog  FSC® C011172

Active Kids

Equipping them for a healthier life

Active Kids

BT customers will pay no more than 5p per minute. Call costs from other providers may vary.





Fundraising
We are always looking at ways of fundraising for our School to keep the cost of excursions, sporting events, parties etc to a minimum.  The easyfundraising link is a simple way of the school receiving donations from companies without any further cost to parents/carers. 

Once you have registered every time you shop online just go through the easy fundraising page and shop as normal from many popular stores.
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We have now registered for a new fundraising website.  Our cause page is 

1.  www.easyfunding.org.uk
2. Support a Good Cause

3. Type in Harrysmuir Primary School

4. Support this cause

5. Create an account

	


Yours       
Susan Mackenzie

Susan Mackenzie
Head Teacher
Children & Parent Council News
Meeting on Wednesday 8th February at 3.30pm in school – all parents and guardians welcome.
	FEBRUARY 2017

	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	

	
	
	
	1

	2
	3
	4

	5
	6
	7

	8
Children & Parent Council meeting @ 3.30pm


	9
	10
Mid Term Holiday
	11

	12
	13
Mid Term Holiday
	14
Mid Term Holiday
	15
P7 Risk Factory
	16
	17
	18

	19
	20
	21
	22
P5Ba – 

Dynamic Earth
	23
P5Bl – Dynamic Earth
	24
	25

	26
	27
	28

	
	
	
	

	MARCH 2017

	
	
	
	1


	2
World Book Day
	3
	4

	5
	6
	7
	8


	9
	10
	11

	12
	13
	14
	15


	16
	17
	18

	19
	20
	21
	22


	23

P6

Dynamic Earth
	24
Red Nose Day
	25

	26
	27
	28
	29

Parents Evening


	30

Parents Evening
	31
	Easter Holiday


CAR PARKING - REMINDER


I understand that parking whilst dropping off and collecting your child is not the best in this area, but also because we have a lot of Schools within a small space it is hoped that more care and consideration is taken to help alleviate this ongoing situation. 


NO PARKING areas for parents are:


On the drop off roundabout


In front of the double gates to the staff car park – this is an emergency entrance/exit for the school and MUST be kept clear.


In Harrysmuir PS staff car park





I would also like to remind parents and children NOT to use the School Car Park as a walk way, I am quite concerned that a serious accident might occur.  There are designated paths to and from School.








